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From: john Harris Uohnharris25@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Thursday, 30 April 20094:01 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Farrer Electorate Concern 

I wish to express my concern that the City of Albury may not remain in the Farrer Electorate in the forthcoming 
redistribution. 
I do believe that Albury has been a forgotten City due to it's location on the border of NSW & Victoria in state politics 
and may end up being included with a city or cities to the north in a redistribution. 
In the past when we were included with Wagga Wagga I believe that Albury did not receive a fair share of 
Government support. 
The present boundaries of Farrer do need to be reviewed as the geographical area is just too large! 
John Leslie Harris 
579 Victoria Street 
Albury NSW 2640 
Telephone 0260411825 
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